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Shulman Rogers negotiates successful Radio System Rebanding for Martin County, 
Florida 

 

Alan Tilles, Chair of the Telecommunications Department of Shulman Rogers, worked with 
Motorola Solutions, Inc. , Pallans Associates and Richard Jenkins, Martin County’s Radio 
Systems Manager to successfully complete the 800 MHz radio system rebanding for Martin 
County, Florida.  All major reconfiguration milestones of the County’s rebanding project to 
reconfigure its Public Safety Radio system as required by the Frequency Reconfiguration 
Agreement with Sprint/Nextel have been met.  This project was mandated by the FCC in a 
nationwide program in which the cost was covered by Sprint/Nextel.  Alan’s understanding of 
how our radio system works from a technical standpoint, and his ability to leverage his 
knowledge of land mobile radio and rebanding, resulted in a smooth a transition as Martin 
County could have hoped for. 

 


